
Cable Committee Meeting Minutes 

October 13, 2015 

 

  

In attendance: Members Bruce White and Bill Millios and Alternate Leo Danjou 

Chairperson report: Bruce spoke about recent events, the 5K pumpkin run/walk and the 

community info night and slide presentations of each by Leo Danjou.  Upcoming events 

mentioned were the Parks and Rec costume party of Oct. 24th at the Ellis School.  Leo Danjou 

reminded the Chair of the November 11th Veterans Day ceremony at the Fremont Town Hall. 

Bruce said it didn’t make for good video.  Leo volunteered to take pictures and make up a slide 

presentation. 

 

Bruce presented samples of FCTV polo and t-shirts.  Prices and logo design were discussed. 

Bruce made a motion to allow up to $325 to be spent on the purchase of 3 polo shirts and 12 t-

shirts.  Bill Millios seconded and the vote was unanimous to accept the motion. 

 

Bruce White updated the Committee on contact with the Sanborn Media Class.  He expressed 

hope to meet with the Fremont class members to feel out interest in helping to tape Town 

Events.  He also talked about reviewing with the Town Administrator conditions under which 

High School students could possibly help with broadcasting Board and Committee meetings. 

 

Leo Danjou gave a brief update on creating an FCTV facebook page.  Members discussed ideas 

on what to include on the site.  Bruce said the facebook page could be made interesting 

initially. It was a matter of how to keep it interesting.  He also mentioned to Leo a member at 

RCTV had made a couple video shows on how to create a facebook page and could provide a 

DVD copy if he was interested.  There was no follow up. 

 

The Chair gave an update on the FCTV budget.  During that presentation it was stated that the 

background check for Bill Millious had been forwarded.  Leo Danjou brought up the idea that 

money in the FCTV account should maybe be put into an interest bearing account.  Bruce 

explained why it would be too difficult a process. 

 

Motion for approval of the Aug. 11th minutes was made by Bill Millios and seconded by Bruce 

White.  A motion for approval of the Sept. 8th minutes was made by Bruce White and Leo 

Danjou seconded.  Both motions passed by a unanimous vote. 

 

On additional business Bruce talked about the difficulty of getting volunteers and suggested the 

members may need to reach out to people they know.   

 

A motion to adjourn was made by the Chair, seconded by Bill Millios.  Meeting was adjourned 

at 6:03 pm by unanimous vote. 


